
Blue Ridge Landfill Team: Landfill Upgrades Have Potential to Cause  

Temporary Off-Site Odor 

 

PEARLAND, TX (July 29, 2016) -- As a responsible landfill manager, the Blue Ridge 

Landfill team must periodically upgrade our landfill gas collection system. We will 

be installing new landfill gas collection wells on site over the next four weeks, and 

there is potential for off-site detection of odor. The Landfill team will make every 

attempt to minimize odor during this work, and we extend our sincere appreciation 

to the community for its understanding as the team makes these upgrades. Please 

reach out to the Landfill if you have any questions about this project. 
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